
 
 

 

 

Primary 6 have had their last swimming lesson of the term, Monday11th December, as the swimming 

pool staff have a training day next Monday, 18th. We are unsure what is happening in the New Year 

with the pool as they have some repair work to do and may have to close for a while. We will let you 

know as soon as we do. 

 

The Primary 3, 4 and 5 classes were at Pantomime in Armagh, Thursday 7th December, a big thankyou 

to Teresa Mc Bride for organising this.  

 

The PSNI did an internet safety workshop with the Primary 7 class. 

 

This year’s Christmas Party Dinner is on Friday 15th December. The boys and girls are allowed to wear 

a Christmas Jumper into school on this day.  

 

We will be having a Christmas Carol Service in St Brigid’s Chapel Thursday 14th December 7.00pm. 

and everyone is more than welcome to attend. 

 

The Glassdrummond Community Group are having a Carol Service at Glassdrummond Woods, 

Saturday 16th, December at 5.15pm. Any children from St Brigid’s who are able to come can join in 

with the songs they have been practising at school. 

 

School closes for the Christmas Holidays Friday 22st December at 11.00am. There are no school buses 

at this time, but they do pick up on the morning run. 

 

At pickup time in the afternoon it can get very busy in front of the school. We would remind parents to 

take care when pulling off and to let the children get on to the buses and the buses pull off before 

moving on, thank you. 

 

As we are approaching the end of the term could we ask that all dinner money be paid up on the EZ 

Payments app or by sending in outstanding cash to school. If anyone is unsure of what moneys are 

owed feel free to contact the school. 

 

We will also be sending out bills for the Miniclub and ask that these are paid at your earliest 

convenience.  

 

There will be a ‘Jersey Day’ on Tuesday 19th December for the Oskars Fundraiser children can wear in 

a jersey and bring in £1. 

 

The Student Council Speeches and Elections will take place on Tuesday 19th December in school. 

 

We would also remind parents and guardians that children with tummy bugs or diarrhoea should 

remain at home for 48 hours to avoid spreading the illness to other children and the staff. 

 

 

Important Dates: 

December 22st Last day of school before Christmas Holidays 

January 8th School reopens for all pupils 

 

Mr Mc Caul 
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